
From: Willimont, Marc <Marc.Willimont@herefordshire.gov.uk>  

Sent: 27 February 2020 17:24 

To: Patten, Candice <candice.patten@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 

Subject: RE: M54 to M6 Link Road Application - Adequacy of Consultation Request 

 

Dear Candice, 

 

Apologies for the delay in reply – much of Herefordshire has been under flood water these past two 

weeks and as such there were more pressing matters to respond to. 

 

In relation to the adequacy of the M54 to M6 Link Road application, I have no comments to make on 

behalf of Herefordshire Council’s planning service in relation to the application nor the adequacy of 

your consultation exercise. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Marc 

 

 

 

 

 

Marc Willimont                                                           

Acting Assistant Director for Regulation, Environment & Waste Services, 

Economy & Place Directorate, 

8 St Owens Street,     

Hereford. 

HR1 2PJ 

Email         Marc.Willimont@herefordshire.gov.uk                      

Twitter       @Marc_Willimont 
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P  Please consider the environment - Do you really need to print this e-mail? 

 

Any opinion expressed in this e-mail or any attached files are those of the individual and not 

necessarily those of Herefordshire Council. This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are 

confidential and intended solely for the use of the addressee. This communication may contain 

material protected by law from being passed on. If you are not the intended recipient and have 

received this e-mail in error, you are advised that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or 

copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please contact 

the sender immediately and destroy all copies of it. 

 

Council's Homepage www.herefordshire.gov.uk  or follow environmental health on 

twitter   @hfdsEH 
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